
 

Memorandum 

TO:  Board of Public Works 

   

FROM: Michael Lewis, Director of Public Works/City Engineer 

 

DATE:  September 4, 2012 

 

RE:  Communication from Director of Public Works/City Engineer  
  regarding the status of Veolia’s garbage contract 
 

 

I would like the opportunity to update the Board on the negotiations for extending our 

garbage contract with Veolia.  

 

 


